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Stephen Klaus and Amber Kempf, Co-Treasurers 

Treasurer Report for Wydown PTO Meeting on November 13, 2021 – 9:00 am 
 
As of December 5, 2021, the Wydown PTO has in the bank: $54,864.18 
 
Notable financial activity during past month: 
 

• General PTO Funds: 
- We received an additional $178.06 in Funds for Excellence Donations in the past 

month.  Thank you to this community for supporting the PTO and Wydown!  
 

- One of the donations was a matching donation through a parent donors employer.  
Thank you to the parents that take that extra step of submitting those requests to 
support the PTO.  

 


